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8 July 2025 
Primary - Nursery  
   
       
   
   
   
Dear Parent/Carer  
   
I am writing to you as a reminder that the Nursery will close for the Summer term on 
Thursday 17 July.  
 
School will re-open to existing Nursery learners on Wednesday 3 September. We are pleased 
to confirm that Mrs Kugi will continue to teach your child in September, along with support 
staff. 
 
We would also like to inform you of an exciting change taking place in September. Our 
nursery will be relocating to a new space closer to the main school building. This move is 
part of our continued efforts to provide a seamless transition through the Early Years 
Foundation Stage and to strengthen the connection between the nursery and the wider 
school community. 
 
From September, the nursery classroom will be located next to the current FS2 building. 
Drop-off and pick-up will be via the ramp near the main school office, which will provide 
easier access. 
 
To help support your child with this change, we will be sharing photos of the new classroom 
space on Tapestry during the summer holidays. These pictures can be a helpful tool to talk 
through the move with your child and familiarise them with their new environment before the 
new term begins. 
 
We are confident that this new location will be a positive step forward for our nursery and 
will help further enhance your child’s learning experience. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Mrs M Preston  
Head of School  
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